
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 12 July, Wilson class will be going on a day trip as part of the student’s 
end of year celebration. 
 
The class have decided they would like to go to the cinema followed by lunch at 
Pizza Hut. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of up to £10 towards the cost of 
the trip. 
  
We are planning to be off site all day and return to school for 3pm. Please ensure 
students come to school in their uniform. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mariam Akhtar  
Wilson Class (HLTA) 
 
                                                                                                                                       

 

 

Please return the following slip to Wilson class by June 25th  

Cinema and pizza hut trip – Thursday 12th July  

 

I do give/do not give permission for my child to go on this trip 

 

I will/will not be giving a voluntary contribution  

 

Please tick below which option you would like  

 

 I will pay into the Scopay account (please state amount)  
 
 

 I have enclosed cash (please state amount)  
 
 

 

Signed:                                                                                                                 

 

Print child's name:                                                                                               

 



 

 
 


